

EUROPEAN UNION

EUROPEAN COMMISSION LIAISON OFFICE TO KOSOVO

THE HEAD OF OFFICE

Pristina 23 January 2012 D(2012) KS/ft/048

Dear Mr. Maxhuni,

Subject: Commissioner Malmström visit to Kosovo 19-20 January 2012

I would like to thank your services for an excellent preparation and execution of the operations during the visit of Commissioner Malmström to Kosovo.

All went according to the plan which is much to our satisfaction. Please extend our gratitude to all services involved and especially to Sergeant Bajram Shabani.

Yours sincerely,

Khaldoun Sinno Acting Head of Office